
Peel Group Practice are looking for an 
 

Advanced Nurse 
Practitioner 

 

A qualified nurse willing to undertake ANP training would also be considered 
 

Full time position 
 

Could you offer something different with your portfolio of skills?  An opportunity for an experienced ANP has arisen 
to join our team in this beautiful seaside town on the west coast of the Isle of Man. 

 
We have a list size of just over 8800 patients and work from smart purpose-built premises. We have excellent 
clerical staff, a community health team on site and the working environment is friendly and supportive. We were 

high QOF achievers before this was dropped from our contract.  We have an excellent reputation with the 
Prescribing Advisory Team and we are proud to be a training practice.  
 
This is a new role within the practice and there is opportunity to develop your own clinical interests. You will have 

continuous support from GP Partners and Management team to enhance this role and your skills. 
 
You will need to be an independent prescriber, have had training in management of minor illness and be 
comfortable with telephone triage.  You should be able to manage a clinical triage caseload providing care from 
initial history taking, clinical assessment, diagnosis, treatment and evaluation of care.  

 
You should have experience of running your own clinics autonomously.  
 
If you are looking for an exciting new change and a chance to be part of something forward thinking and diverse, 
then this may just be the right place for you. 

 
Applicants for the position should have a proven track record in their area and the relevant qualifications.  

If you would like to be part of a supportive and dynamic team then please apply today. We would be happy to 
consider applications from nurses who have not yet completed advanced nurse practitioner training. 

For further details / job specification / informal visit please contact or email – janece.pugh@gov.im or 686968 

To apply please send your CV with covering letter to Janece Pugh, Practice Manager, Peel Group Practice, Albany 
Road, Peel, Isle of Man, IM5 1HU. 

 
Closing date for all applications is 30th March 2021. 
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